United States Department of State

Office of Foreign Missions
Washington, D.C. 20520

NOTICE

Income Tax Questions (Tax Year 2008)

The Internal Revenue Service has informed the Office of Foreign Missions that it
will continue to accept and respond to inquiries concerning personal income tax
matters of employees of foreign missions and international organizations.

The electronic mail address for such inquiries is embassy(@irs.gov.
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